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Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to you about parking issues around school. There was a minor accident yesterday where two 
cars hit each other. It is essential that you all park considerately and make sure that you park away from 
school and walk. This will ease congestion and improve the safety for our families walking into and out of 
school. 
 
In the mornings and after school Tatton Street and Cuerden Street are very busy and as a school your 
child’s safety is paramount to us. Therefore, if you have to walk a little further we would thank you for your 
patience. We have notified the local traffic officers and they will be here at school patrolling. Parking safely 
is everyone’s responsibility and we ask everyone to follow this advice. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christopher Holmes  
 
Head teacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 


